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From 17 November 2020, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2021-22 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Your comments on this draft decision:  

The minimum feed-in tariff is a joke at 7.1 cents per kilowatt. Where is the incentive for 

householders to invest in solar or other forms of electricity generation when the pay-back period is 

so long?  

The government should get serious about reducing emissions from fossil fueled electricity 

generation and that means SUBSIDISING THE FEED-IN TARIFF to make it attractive for every 

Victorian with a roof to invest in solar. 
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